
From: Janos, Joe [mailto:JJanos@kichler.com]  

Sent: Monday, September 08, 2008 8:14 AM 
To: ssl@energystar.gov 

Subject: Draft Criteria for Category A expansion 

 
Kichler Lighting is pleased to see these additional categories.  Our only comments would be that if there 
is any way to expedite the go-live, please consider it. 
 
Regards, 
 
Joseph Janos 
Director – Engineered Products 
Kichler Lighting 

 


